Phone: 4655 8049 Fax: 4655 3269

Email: Camden-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

John Street Camden

18 October 2023

## **ZONKA DAY**

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

On Tuesday, 14 November 2023 we are holding our major Year 6 Farewell fundraising event - Zonka Day.

Zonka Day is a mini school fete, with lots of fun activities and stalls run by Year 5 and 6 students. Some of the stalls we have planned include:

- food and drink stalls
- bubble bumping
- laser tag
- dartboard soccer
- and many more!

Zonka Day is also a Mufti Day! Students in K-2 will attend Zonka Day from 11:55-12:40 and Years 3-4 from 12:40-1:25. We are asking for a **\$10.00** donation per child to participate in all of these fun activities.

Due to system changes, if payment is not made by Monday 30 October no payment can be accepted till Wednesday 8 November.

Please complete and return the attached note to the office by Friday, 10 November 2023.

Mrs Whiting Assistant Principal Mr Nick de Wilde Principal

## Camden Public School: Year 6 Farewell Fundraising Zonka Day

## Tuesday 14 November 2023

My child	in class
is looking forward to participating in the Year 6 Farewell Follower November 2023.	undraising Zonka and Mufti Day on Tuesday, 14
I enclose \$10.00. Please indicate payment method below:	
☐ cash ☐ Eftpos or ☐ POP payment – Receipt No:	
Signature:	Date: